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I CONFI ENTIAL 

TO : 1 . CHARLES NAAS 2F~~776 I ?  372 
NEA/IRN 
DEPARTMENT OF STATE 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 

FROM: AMBASSADOR HELMS, TEHRAN 

1. Would you please phone Mr. Averell Harriman’s secretary on 

338-8330 and tell her that February 24 would be the best date 

for the dinner about which she spoke to me last week. We leave 

the guest list entirely hp the Harrimans. 

convenient, please advise although we have few alternatives pk”tp- 

If this date is not 
* 

I will not be returning to Washington before February 2 2  or 2 3 .  

2.  Many thanks for all your help last week.: Warm regards. 
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